
 

 

Update salary increase: 2021/22 
 

The PSA submitted its demand to the employer for a 10%-salary increase, the outstanding 0.4% owing 

from the 2019/20-salary increase and the 1% outstanding performance bonus. 

 

The initial offer from the employer was 1.5%. The reason given is the poor financial position of the 

employer. After much caucusing, the employer made a final offer of 3.5%. 

 

The PSA informed the employer that our members must be balloted, and a new mandate will be obtained 

and forwarded for consideration by 10 August 2021.  

 

The meeting to continue with salary negotiations will commence on 10 August 2021. Members will be 

informed accordingly. 
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